
 

Please return this questionnaire to the Snack Shack or e-mail to President@togsa.org  

Managers, 
 
Your Team Parent has evaluations to hand out to all your player's families.  These 
evaluations help us to address issues that may need to be considered for the next 
season.  I hope you will encourage all your families to take 5 minutes to give us their 
thoughts on what went well and what we can do to improve next year.   
 
Along those same lines, we would appreciate your input regarding your experience 
as a manager.   Please take a few moments to reflect on the season and answer the 
following: 
 
Did you have all the tools, information and equipment you needed to effectively 
"manage" your team? 
 
 
 
Was your Division Director accessible/available to answer questions in a timely 
manner to help you with your needs? 
 
 
 
What went well?  What did you like the most about managing? 
 
 
 
What was the most difficult aspect of managing your team? 
 
 
 
Did you feel the skill development (either the rules in place or clinics offered) 
progressed in a way that helped your team improve? 
 
 
 
What could have been handled differently and how? 
 
 
 
What was your team's participation level in league events (Opening Day, Hit-A-
Thon, Team Sister Day, Bingo, Raffles)?  Why/why not? 
 
 
 
Did you have additional support on your team (parents/coaches)? 
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Will you consider managing again? 
 
 
 
 
Ideas or recommendations you believe would help us improve the Division?   
 
 
 
 
Ideas or recommendations that could help improve our League? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additional Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you so much for all your time and dedication to our girls this season.  I look 
forward to hearing your responses as the entire board seeks to make TOGSA the 
best league it can be for developing our future citizens and athletes.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Hayes 
Secretary, TOGSA 
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